
New Laws Affecting Seniors

The last few years have been
marked by nearly constant change
due to the recent COVID-19
pandemic and its after affects. 

In part as a response to this, both
state and federal governments
have passed various laws and
created or expanded programs,
many of them aimed at assisting
seniors, such as the inflation
reduction act and the quality of
care in nursing homes.

The goal of this presentation is to
provide you with the most up-to-
date information on new laws
and/or expanded governmental
services affecting you or your
loved ones.
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